
DENVER COIN CLUB 
Meeting Minutes 

May 26, 2011 
 
President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:05 PM. 
 
Members present: 44 
 
New Members: None. 
 
Guests present: Johnny Hurley 
 
Old Business:  

None. 
 
New Business:  

Volunteers at the club table for the Denver Coin Expo were acknowledged by the Board.  
Each of the members were given a souvenir National Park quarter that was donated by 
Jerry Morgan. 
 
Nominations for the upcoming ANA elections were discussed by the club.  While many 
of the ANA Board were running unopposed, the club decided to vote for Arthur Fitts for 
the position of Vice President. 

  
Program:  Howard Hinsey led an open discussion about the request from the ANA to have the 

Denver Coin Club be the sponsor club for the 2012 National Money Show.  The 
discussion started with a recap of the 2006 Worlds Fair of Money in which the DCC was 
the sponsor club.  Both the pros and cons of being the sponsor club were discussed in 
detail.  After a lengthy discussion, the members of the club voted unanimously to 
decline the invitation. However, the Denver Coin Club will offer assistance to the 
sponsor club that is chosen by the ANA. 

 
Coin Shows: 

Aurora Coin Show – June 4, 2011 at the Red Lion Hotel (Parker & I-225) 
Colorado Springs Coin Show – June 30-July 2, 2011 at the Crowne Plaza in Colorado Springs 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  
Beginning balance              $3,859.19 
Income                                      109.03 
Expenses                              -28.88 
Ending Balance                    $3,939.34 

 
Jack Denton called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Tom Oliver, Vice President 
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